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Prayer, Pastoral Care, Visitation

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



Sermons and Devotionals

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



Worship

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



Youth & Family, Sunday School

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



Small Groups/Bible Studies

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



Serving Vulnerable Populations

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



Building, Property, Mortgage

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



Supporting Public Health

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



Communication

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



On-line Access

MAY 2020 AUGUST 2020



August Comments
We believe that the Chruch is doing well considering the times. Special thanks to the clergy staff! On the questions we marked 
‘don’t know’ a suggestion. It might worth considering making some changes or additions to the monthly newsletter so that those 
items are reported. Considering the time we are in , it may important that the newsletter become more ‘news like’.

Don't have internet

It would be encouraging to hear about the specific things that Faith,as a congregation, is doing/has done for the most 
vulnerable in our community. Also, if there is a specific need, do let us know about it. I liked knowing that our sewing saints 
were making masks and gowns. IMHO, the weeding and pruning etc done to our buildings are nice but not really serving the 
Body of Christ and the community. Would rather see us physically and financially giving sacrificially to others instead of a 
building or a constitution.

at Home Communion

In the spring it felt okay. Now heading into winter I feel disjointed.

A few months ago it was easy to get the service online. Now it is too complicated for me. I do not use Facebook or YouTube



August Comments
Pastor as per our conversation More personal contact with congregational member that have health Issues and or have no internet.
Contact with Pastor Doug Write more articles in the Monthly News letter about Questions 4 through 9 what are we doing with youth , 
Studies, vulnerable population, Build and property Issues, and congregation communications.

The church seems well run. I especially appreciate and admire the attention Pastor Doug gives to caring for the people of his
congregation through phone calls, visits, e-mails, etc.

I think it is important to have online videos, sermons, story time for kids. We had just started Sunday school and then had to stop right 
as the kids were getting comfortable. Is there a way to do distance learning for Sunday school, just like school, dance companies, and 
many occupations are doing?

Love the podcasts! Thankful for connections through Virtual Urraco. What are we doing to serve our vulnerable populations? Great job 
with communicating via email and Facebook

There has been talk about what needs done with the grounds but nothing is being done. I really think we need some boots on the 
ground.

I seriously miss seeing my friends at church. I do enjoy my Thursday office time, time with the Pastors and time with Lily.



August Comments
re "supporting public health efforts": NOT the church's job! other: How impactful are constitutional 
changes--what's the difference? Hope we can get back to normal before we go back to the desert.

Grateful for Mary's keeping up with members (especially visits)

I love our church is a Christ teaching church with many opportunities to serve Him. I appreciate 
Doug leading us with insights on the bible that I never thought of. I'm grateful and thankful we have 
him.

Our church is doing a good job during a difficult challenging time.

I feel that the efforts made by Faith staff to meet the needs of the congregation and community 
have been worthy of praise. I know there will be people or organizations that have "slipped through 
the cracks" . Hopefully this survey will be helpful in identifying them. 



August Comments
re "youth&family/Sunday School": More adult Sunday school, dedicated youth ministry where the leader is not 
a do all for everything else that needs to be done in the church. re "Bible study": once COVID19 subsides it 
would be nice to have home bible study along the lines of Stephen Ministries guideline at selected 
geographical locations in Shelton. other: have you thought of a volunteer coordinator who arranges and 
coordinates volunteers for home visits/church events/workshops/phone answering/janitoring/set-up and 
cleanup for potlucks, meetings, etc.?

Love the work on all the digital resources for worship! Everything looks great and seems to be working!

Less music during worship. Children message during service may need to be reconsidered.

Feel comfortable with all efforts of Faith Lutheran, Pr. Doug and staff to keep us cared for. Praying for our 
country, without bringing up politics, is the right path.

We have especially loved the podcasts, all the added talents of the musicians and the Piggies...;-)


